I PULSE

Week of November 18, 2018

WELCOME TO
LIFEPOINT
CHURCH!

~ A Family in Christ Loving and

Servini Our World ~

Women’s Christmas Brunch
“The Sounds of Christmas”

Saturday, December 1

Time: 9:30 - 11:30 am
(doors open at 9:00 am)
Place: LifePoint’s Social Hall
Tickets: $13 - adults;
$6 - children (10 & under)

Special Musical Guests: #E==
Blessings Musicale Trio pis
Enjoy the Christmas Z%=
sounds of these :
professional musicians | &
combining their talents %
with harp, cello
and flute

Featuring: Christmas reflections and creative
napkin folding with Anne Mickelson, LifePoint’s
Director of Children’s Ministries

Special Project for Christmas Hope:
Bring hats and mittens, all sizes (infants - adults)

Ticket sales in the foyer:
Sundays, November 18 and 25

Invite a Friend!



Christmas Hope
is coming!

On Wednesday, December 12, LifePoint get to “love and
serve our neighborhood and world in the name of Jesus!” We
get to make connections with families in our community by
way of our annual Christmas Hope outreach event.

In addition to distributing toys from the Marines’ Toys for Tots
drive, we offer clothing, and personal care items to families in
need.

Here are three ways LifePointers can get involved:

1. Donate items: socks, hats, and mittens (infant to teen sizes)

2. Donate money: Checks can be made to “LifePoint” and
indicate Christmas Hope on the memo line. Gifts are used
to purchase needed items for the event.

3. Donate time: sign up to volunteer for the event.

Questions or to volunteer? Contact the Christmas Hope
planning team: Kathy Erickson, Paul Ferris (Coordinator), Dave
Healy, Jan Jessup, or Amy Weigel

Pulse Points

Next week: Our series on "Living the
Vision” will conclude next week when
Pastor Peter will examine what it means
to be fruitful in our work to live out the
vision God has set before us. Don't
miss it!

No Wednesday programming this week! Due to the
Thanksgiving holiday there is no Adult Bible study, dinner,
youth or children’s programming this week. Adult Worship
Choir will meet at 6:30 pm, in the Worship Center, for
rehearsal.

Deck the Halls (and Worship Center): If you
have an interest in helping decorate our Worship
Center and foyer for Christmas, the team will be
gathering on Sunday, November 25, at 7:00 pm,




